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Post-Semester Faculty Survey

As you wind up the many details of the 2013-2014 academic year, we would appreciate it if you
would take a moment to reflect upon the entire academic year and complete the following
survey. This end of the year survey is being sent electronically to all faculty in the DHS. Staff will
be receiving a slightly different version.

Our goal is to continually improve the Division of Health Sciences as an organization made up of
programs that are of high quality, efficient, cost effective and student centered. This survey is
our attempt to seek direct faculty feedback to help guide that process. Many thanks for your
time and thoughts.

Demographics
Program:

Rank:
Tenured Clinical Tenure-Track

As you reflect upon the past academic year, please answer the following questions:

1. My teaching was of high quality.

Strongly Disagree Disagree Neutral Agree Strongly Agree

2. | could have been a more effective teacher if I: (Please comment)

3. The DHS could help me be a more effective teacher by: (Please comment)

4, My scholarly activity was as expected given the type of faculty position | hold (clinical or

tenure-track) and my rank.

Strongly Disagree Disagree Neutral Agree Strongly Agree
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5. | could have been more productive in scholarly activity if I: (Please comment)

6. The DHS could help me be more productive in scholarly activity by: (Please comment)

7. Interprofessional education (IPE) could be enhanced across the DHS by: (Please
comment)

8. Please list your ideas about increasing the quality, efficiency, cost effectiveness and

student centeredness of the DHS.

Strategic Goals

9. The Strategic Goals of the DHS are:
e To provide high quality programs that are efficient, cost effective and student oriented.

e To create an environment conducive to inquiry.
e To expand the DHS image as a destination site for health professions education.

Do our goals need to be adjusted? If so, in what way?

Please provide suggestions about how to address our current Strategic Goals next year.
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